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Congratulations 

 

Dear Parents,  

We would like to take the opportunity to wish you a very happy and prosperous year 

full of happiness and good health. If you all remember the charity event “Dolab 

ELKheir” which was held starting 17th November, we had an ambitious target of 

collecting 2000 pieces of clothes for Misr ELKheir.  

We have the honour to announce that our beloved students and your esteemed 

selves have donated around 2000 pieces. We are so proud and grateful for all the 

support and contribution provided.  

This year we distributed a portion of these donations to our care service staff, we 

will also be sharing the remaining items with those in need through our partnership 

with Misr El Kheir Foundation. This will ensure that the spirit of giving extends 

beyond our school community and reaches those who need it most.  

The happiness brought to the recipients of such contribution is definitely worth all 

the efforts.  

We at ELS thank you 

 

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary School Headmistress  

 


